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Hi everyone, just wanted to write a short update concerning all that has been happening with Happy 

Feet . We have had a busy summer with trips to Ecuador, and twice to Guatemala. 

The Lord has truly blessed as we have seen many give their lives to our Lord. We are now making all of 

the necessary plans for our annual Extreme trip (October 5-12, 2013). This year myself and 20 men from 

across the nation will meet in in Dallas and fly to Costa Rica to work on the San Juan River for a week. 

This river separates the countries of Nicaragua and Costa Rica. We will be traveling by boat each day up 

and down the river working in the indigenous villages that are along the river banks. This trip often 

proves to be  tiring and challenging as the conditions can be very difficult. But it also proves to be a trip 

that our Lord always proves Himself faithful. Please be in prayer as the team makes the preparations 

needed to do a great job for the Lord. I also want to say thank you to all that have been praying for my 

recovery from my back surgery. I'm doing well and have been blessed with a fast and safe recovery time. 

Please keep the ministry in mind/prayer as we are in need of consistent funding to continue the work 

our Lord has given us to do. And remember, we don't have to be on the mission field to tell others about 

Jesus. There are people right here where we live that are in need of our Lord. So, tell someone about 

Him today! You will be blessed if you are obedient, and He will be glorified in Heaven. 

I thank the Lord for each of you for your love for the Lord and for Happy Feet. May He bless you in your 

faithful walk with Him each day, Bill C. 
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